
    

 

 

 

 

Notice of Motion – Wheel Flats & Noise Issues on Line 2 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following Member motion: 

1. Request TTC staff report back to the July 10, 2019 TTC Board Meeting on noise 
complaints and repair/replacement processes related to wheel flats on Line 2, further 
to and/or including the ongoing investigation being conducted by the National 
Research Council of Canada (NRC) and TTC in partnership: 

a. Include counts on wheel turnover and timelines for repairs vs. replacement for 
wheel flats 

b. Include decibel readings on noise from wheel flats 

c. Root causes of the noise, including aspects of the subway vehicle braking 
system 
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